Dear Putnam Panthers and Loved Ones,

Greetings from Mrs. Miller! As you know, we have entered a new world in the last few weeks, and it can be hard to know how to adapt. One thing that has helped me is music. Listening, singing, playing an instrument, dancing, creating new tunes or lyrics — whatever I do with it, music always helps me to feel better and enjoy life. I hope it is doing the same for you at this time. Coda, one of my beautiful, fabulous cats, likes to help me play the piano, so I thought I'd send a picture to share his skills with you.





Do you enjoy music with your family or pets or stuffed animals at home? Send me a picture! Fourth and fifth graders, are you playing your recorders? Find your audience (people at home with you, friends or relatives on technology, pets in the house, stuffed animals...) I can't wait to see how you are making music at home during this time. Send pictures to imiller@ecasd.us